
 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

-- Public Notice --  
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

 

 
 

 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has 

developed a proposed early-interim cleanup plan for a 

portion of Operable Unit (OU) 3, involving former on-site 

dumping areas, called the East Dump Area, the West Dump 

Area, the East Lagoon and the West Lagoon.  The cleanup 

plan is considered “interim” because it addresses only these 

specific areas of OU-3 and not the entire operable unit.     

 

To review the Proposed Plan document in full,  

Online at:  www.epa.gov/superfund/safetylight or  

In person: Bloomsburg Public Library                    

225 Market St., Bloomsburg, PA 17815            

Phone: 570-784-0883 or 

U.S. EPA, Region III                                

1650 Arch St., Philadelphia, PA 19103                       

Phone: 215-814-3157.  Please call for an appointment. 

 

Public Comment Period 
May 27, 2016 until June 27, 2016. 

Please mail comments to: 

U.S. EPA Region III 

1650 Arch Street (Mailcode 3HS22) 

Philadelphia, PA 19103 

Attn:  John Banks, RPM 

(postmarked no later than June 27, 2016) 

Or 

E-mail to: banks.john-d@epa.gov 

  

EPA Public Meeting  

Wednesday, June 15, 2016 

6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Central Columbia Middle School 

4777 Old Berwick Road 

Bloomsburg, PA  17815 

 

EPA Seeks Public Comments on the Safety Light 

Corporation Superfund Site  

Proposed Early-Interim Cleanup Plan for Operable 

Unit 3 

 

  

 

 

Safety Light Corporation Superfund Site 

Bloomsburg, PA 
 

 

http://www.epa.gov/superfund/safetylight

